
 
 

Headteacher for our new Primary School in Stowmarket 

 

Full time, permanent. L10 – L16. From January 2022. 
 

You know when you see an opportunity that is so rare that no matter how 

happy you are in your current job, you just know you have to apply?  Well, 

this is it!  

 

Orwell MAT is opening a new primary school in Stowmarket and we are ready 

to appoint the Headteacher. This is an exciting opportunity for an ambitious 

leader to join our forward-thinking Trust. To apply, you will need to be a 

passionate practitioner who thrives on getting stuck in, puts the children at 

the heart of everything that they do, and has a clear vision for the curriculum. 

You will already have experience in leading with impact in a school, have 

the creativity to shape a brand new school, and be excited at the prospect 

of working in collaboration with other Trust leaders.  

 
We are planning to appoint the Headteacher from January 2022, ahead of 

the school opening in September 2022.  

 

To arrange an informal meeting to discuss the role with our CEO, Anna 

Hennell James, please contact Nikki Batley: n.batley@omat.org.uk  01473 

684922 

 

Closing Date: noon, 18th June 2021 

Interviews will be held on 30th June / 1st July 2021. 
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